
Mr. Jonathan Robinson  
Chair, ICANN GNSO Council 

30 October 2014 

Re: NGPC Resolution 2014.07.30.NG03 on Implementing Name Collision Occurrence 
Management Framework 

Dear Jonathan, 

On 30 July 2014 the New gTLD Program Committee adopted a Resolution directing ICANN 
President and CEO, or his designee(s), to provide information to, and work with the GNSO to 
consider whether policy work on developing a long-term plan to manage gTLD name collision 
issues should be undertaken. 

Subsequent to that, ICANN staff provided additional information to the Council which included 
a briefing paper titled Potential GNSO Policy Work on gTLD Name Collision Mitigation 
followed by an in-person presentation and discussion during ICANN-51 in Los Angeles to assist 
the Council in its determination of undertaking additional policy work. 

I trust that you have found this information helpful to your discussions, but please let me know if 
there is any additional information or assistance that we can provide to further assist your 
deliberations.  

I thank the Council in advance for the time and attention that it has devoted to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Cyrus Namazi 
Domain Name Services & Industry Engagement 
Global Domains Division 

https://www.icann.org/resources/board-material/resolutions-new-gtld-2014-07-30-en
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/name-collision-gnso-policy-07oct14-en.pdf

